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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Topic Overviews and Knowledge Mats 

Topic Overviews (overviews of all the learning going on 

in each subject within a topic) and Knowledge Mats 

(the information we want pupils to understand and 

remember for a topic) are now on our website for our 

new topics in KS1 and KS2. Make sure to check them 

out! 

 

 
May 2022 

Mon 2 Bank Holiday 

Mon 9 – Thurs 12  Y6 SATs Week 

Fri 13 Y6 Cathedral Visit 

Fri 13 Film Night 

Fri 20  Fairtrade Tuckshop 

Fri 27  Inset Day 

Mon 30 May – Fri 3 June Half Term 
 

June 2022 

Mon 6  Back to School 

Headteacher’s Award 
 

Abel (Y4) is a worthy winner for his excellent 

description of a royal burial ground in Anglo-Saxon 

times.  

Phoebe-Leigh (Y6) is also a winner  

for her excellent grammar work  

this week. 

 

 

John 20:19-31 
 

‘Peace be with you!’ 

Word of the Week: distract 

House Teams 

Don’t forget that the school council are still looking 

for pupils and parents to put forward names of 

inspirational people from the past or present to name 

our new house teams after. All suggestions should be 

passed on to the school council member in each class. 

Reading at Home 

Please take time each week for your child to read 

to you. We cannot stress enough the impact that 

this makes on your child’s success as a reader and 

on their success in education. The National 

Literacy Trust states that young people who read 

outside class are 13 times  

more likely to read above  

the expected level for  

their age. 

 

 

Mobile Phones 

From Monday next, those pupils bringing 

mobile phones to school are to leave them 

at the office as soon as they enter the 

school gates in the morning. These will be 

brought to class before the end of the day 

as usual. 

 

Important Upcoming Dates 
 

We will be celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee with a 

special Jubilee picnic after school on  

Friday 10th of June. As a result,  

Sports Day has now been moved to  

Thursday 16th of June. Please see  

the calendar on the school website  

for the latest dates. 

 

Play Equipment 

The funds raised from our Christmas Raffle 

(thanks again to Cassandra Fellingham-Orr for 

organising) have been put towards brand new play 

equipment. Thank you to everyone who 

contributed! 
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